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NEWS BRIEFSAn enthusiastic group attended the first NFCUS meet­
ing which was held recently. The meeting, presided over by 
Chairman Lew Matheson, elected Judith Bennett to the post 
of International Affairs Co-Ordinator.

Delinquents Hold Up Directory
you can aid the cause by proceeding 
to the BUSINESS OFFICE in the 
Arts and Administration Building, 
and depositing yours, completed, in 
the box provided. All Divinity stu­
dents who have not registered at 
Dal, but only through King’s College 
will be given coverage in the Di­
rectory, only if they submit a Direc­
tory Card.

The Students' Directory must be 
out by the end of October. It will 
be out by then! There undoubtedly 
will be many inaccuracies; however, 
by rapid response to this article, the 
Directory can be more efficient.

There will be a team of workers 
circulating around Studley Campus 
looking, for the 139 delinquents. If 
you haven’t completed a card, then

Classes will not meet on Monday, 
October 14, 1957. D

<§> A committee consisting of • Dave 
Moon, Gregor Murray, Phil Covan, 
Kay Watson, Rae Hawco and Judy 
McClearn, was appointed to visit 
downtown merchants, and arrange 
for discounts to be given to students 
on presentation of their NFCUS 
cards.

As a means of raising money, 
NFCUS will raffle stuffed tigers at 
the various dances, and this will be 
looked after by June Nudelman, 
Dave Mann, Vivian Thompson and 
Jim Brittain.

Friendly Relations With Overseas 
Students, an organization to become 
active at Dal this year was the sub­
ject of a talk given by Carolyn 
Potter, chairman of the district 
council of FROS, which was organ­
ized last spring. It was decided that 
the NFCUS committee will also 
serve at the FROS committee at Dal.

0
The Directory will not be held up. 

Supplements to the Directory will 
be published in the Gazette the first 
of December and February.

THE DEADLINE IS THURSDAY, 
OCTOBER 10, at 5 P.M.

In order to improve traffic con­
ditions on the Campus, the road 
running east and west past the 
south of the Men’s Residence has 
been, during the summer, convert­
ed to a ‘one-way’’ roadway. Stu­
dents’ cooperation is requested.

“Applications are now being re­
ceived for Imperial Order Daughters 
of the Empire Post-Graduate Schol­
arships (Overseas), War Memorial I 
and War Memorial II. Candidates 
may obtain forms and information 
from the Registrar or from the 
I.O.D.E. Provincial Educational Sec­
retary, 27 College Street, Halifax. 
Closing date for applications for 
both Scholarships is Oct. 15, 1957.’’

I BADERS OF TOMORROW
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First Newman Club Meet 
Has Large Attendance

Dave Thomas of the Photographic 
Department woud like to meet 
anyone who is interested in work­
ing for the paper in that Depart­
ment.A large attendance of Dai-Tech 

Newman Club members crowded 
Newman Hall to capacity last Sun­
day evening for the first meeting of 
the new season. The atmosphere of 
enthusiasm and good will that per­
vaded throughout the evening indi­
cated that another successful year 
was in store for the club.

Many activities, including well 
known speakers, and panel discus­
sions with professional personalities 
of the city are being lined up by the 
members of the executive.

Words of welcome were given to 
the new members of the club by 
Father Sharkey who also gave a 
brief but inspiring talk inspiring 
talk on the “Role of the Intellect­
uals".

Following this, a social evening, 
with goodies, was held.

COMMERCE DANCE 
•Friday, October 11 at the 

Dal GymQUEEN’S COMMISSION Admission, 50cDancing 9-1

?

The attention of all Medical Stu­
dents is called to the following re­
vision of the second paragraph under 
Admission and Grading, Faculty of 
Medicine, pages 154 and 155 of the 
11957-58 Dalhousie University Calen­
dar:

;
... In the Canadian Army is through the tri-servica 

Regular Officers Training Plan (ROTP)*r- :
gf!m There are still a few vacancies in the Canadian Army ‘For admission to any subsequent 

year an undergraduate must have 
passed the examinations required in 
all subjects of the preceding year, 
unless in exceptional cases special 
permission is given by the Faculty. 
As an academic requirement,, stu­
dents will also be assessed in'each 
year, on their aptitude and fitness 
for the profession of Medicine. A 
student, who, in the judgment of the 
Faculty, fails to attain a satisfactory 
standard in this assessment may be 
retired from the Faculty. Students 
who fail in the final examination of 
any subject may be allowed to write 
supplemental examinations in the 
following autumn under the condi­
tions set forth on page 158 (Supple­
mental Examinations).’’

hr-J jfcjv. University quotas for Army ROTP cadets. If you are
n m IS-"w.U 1 i tïist able to meet the standards you can still enrol and take■ ^ J
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mm Goring Recruiting 
For Pharos

training with your University COTC contingent.
1is

Here is your opportunity for excellent leadership andIV: i ill Pharos, the Dalhousie yearbook, 
has this year, as its editor-in-chief, 
Jim Goring, who has recruited a 
willing staff, headed by Wally Turn- 
bull, the managing editor.

With his editors and assistants, 
Wally has begun to map out the 
content of the edition recording 
events of the 1957-1958 college year. 
An eye is being kept on the finances 
of the publication by Dave Moon, 
the business manager who also heads 
the advertising in conjunction with 
the Dalhousie Advertising Bureau.

The publication will take on dif­
ferent form from previous years, 
more emphasis being placed on 
Campus Life; the graduate section 
no longer appearing at the front of 
the book. It is hoped that with the 
work completed and the yearbook 
before the students, prior to Spring 
exams, that a glimpse of the spirit 
of Dalhousie in the coming year will 
be recorded to jog old memories in 
years to come.

1 ! <practical technical training which, with your University: :

mii i
41ill m courses, will prepare you for a better tomorrow.i : *5:8
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Financial Assistance:5Ï8

The Department of National De­
fence pays all costs of tuition, a 
$65.00 monthly allowance towards 
your living expenses, and $63.00 
a month pay throughout the year. 
You also get tree medical and den­
tal care.

%
!i All organizations recognized by 

the Dalhousie Council of Students 
who wish posters publizing their 
meetings and activities please con­
tact either Judy Wilson, 2-3789 or 
Connie Willet 3-8801, Directors of 
the Dal Publicity Committee.
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Mr. Lockhead. Chief Librarian at 
the Macdonald Library has announc­
ed that new library hours have been 
set up for this year.

Effective immediately, the library 
is open Monday through Friday from 
8:50 a.m. to 11:00 p.m., and on Sat­
urday from 8:50 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
The longer hours have resulted from 
increased enrollment and student 
demand.

This year the library will grant 
stack privileges to third and fourth 
year and graduate students. With 
faculty permission, students in sec­
ond year may also be awarded these 
privileges. The Reading Room has 
been turned almost completely into 
a Reference Room with all books on 
the shelves remaining in the Li­
brary. Books in the stacks will cir­
culate as usual. Frosh must ask for 
books at the desk.
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xCommerce Dance

Dalhousie Commerce Company 
will sponsor a Commerce Dance this 
coming Friday evening at 9 p.m. in 
the Dalhousie gymnasium.
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UNIVERSITY OF 
KING’S COLLEGE 

DAILY CHAPEL SERVICES

«

OFFICE» TRAINING PIAN
..

IBlfa 1
SUNDAYS:

8:30 a.m.-The Holy Communion 
11:00 a.m.—MatinsThe Nation looks to you 

for LEADERSHIP
For Further particulars see

LIEUTENANT GEMRUFFEE, M.C. 
Resident Staff Officer—Dal Gym 

Phone 3-6954

MONDAYS, TUESDAYS, THURSDAYS 
SATURDAYS:

8:30 a.m.—Matins (8:30-8:50)
5:30 p.m.—Evensong

WEDNESDAYS :
7:30 a.m.—The Holy Communion 
5:30 p.m.—Evensong

FRIDAYS:
5:30 p.m.—Evensong 
8:30 a.m.—The Litany

If there are those who would still 
like to take part in the prepara­
tion of the yearbook, they need 
only inquire at the Pharos office, 
in the Men’s Residence, or phone 
3-6029.

^Applicable to RON, Army and RCAF

1—. ............... J ( ; LOST: Phi Rho Fraternity Pin; 
initials R.C.F. Finder please return 
to the Gazette office.
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